

Invitation to the European Academy of Nursing Science's free online event on 19 February

"Policy Making – How nursing could make the difference"

Dear colleagues,

We are happy to announce EANS' online event "Policy Making – How nursing could make the difference". The event is organised as the EANS Winter Summit 2021 and is open to all, regardless of EANS membership.

The meeting will take place on **Friday**, **19th February 2021**, and is facilitated by the University of Peloponnese, Greece.

Participation is free of charge.

You can expect interviews, interactive keynotes and round tables. Policy making in education, research and clinical practice, European funding, political decision making, and examples of good practice within Europe or abroad, are some of the topics that will be addressed.

Please find the programme online:

https://european-academy-of-nursing-science.com/event/winter-e-summit-2021/

We are looking forward to your registration!

Best wishes.

(name of the inviting person)

on behalf of the EANS Board and Scientific Committee